E FRAZIER SCHOOL DISTR ICT%‘

Dear Parents and Guardians,

| am reaching out today with an important reminder regarding traffic safety protocols
while driving on the Frazier School District campus. The safety of our students, staff,
and visitors is our top priority, and it is critical that all individuals operating a vehicle on
campus adhere strictly to the traffic control measures in place.

It has come to my attention that there has been an increasing number of instances in
which drivers are failing to come to a complete stop at designated stop signs located
throughout the campus. Additionally, there have been reports of drivers not yielding to
pedestrians in marked crosswalks. These behaviors pose a significant risk to the safety
and well-being of our school community, particularly during arrival and dismissal times
when pedestrian traffic is at its highest.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind all drivers of the following:

e All stop signs on school property must be obeyed without exception.
Rolling stops or failing to stop entirely are violations of school safety policies
and Pennsylvania traffic laws.

e Pedestrians in crosswalks have the right-of-way at all times. Drivers must
remain alert and stop to allow safe passage for all individuals crossing,
including students, faculty, and visitors.

e Reduced speeds and heightened awareness are expected of all drivers
onh campus. Please remain vigilant and cautious, especially in areas with high
foot traffic.

Failure to comply with these traffic expectations endangers lives and undermines the
safe environment we strive to maintain. Therefore, please be advised that continued
disregard for district traffic control measures will result in the revocation of
driving privileges on campus. This policy applies to all individuals, including students,
staff, and visitors.

| do understand that mornings can be rushed and the campus can be busy, but there is
no compromise when it comes to the safety of our school community. We kindly ask for
your full cooperation and attentiveness behind the wheel while on school property.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter and for helping us ensure a safe
and secure environment for everyone at Frazier School District.

Yours In Educatio

razier School District Superintendent of Schools



